
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th June 2021 

 

Mount Cook Visit 

Monday 21st June 

We are pleased to arrange an exciting day out for Year 6 pupils to Mount Cook 

Adventure Centre. This is a fun filled day linked to our outdoor education objectives. 

Children will take part in a variety of activities, which could include, for example high 

ropes, abseiling, zip wires and initiative exercises. This is a fantastic opportunity to 

work as a team and build resilience by overcoming challenges.    

Timings 

Please arrive at school for 7.45 am.  You will need to drop your children off at the 

gate by the park (please do not come onto the premises).   

Departure time: 8am 

We aim to be back at school for: 5.30pm. We will keep in contact via text message 

to let you know a more accurate time. Children will need to be collected from the 

playground.   

Clothing  

Please wear clothes suitable for outdoor activities e.g. leggings, jogging bottoms, 

jumper and trainers.  Shorts are OK if they are comfortable for lots of activity!  Ideal 

clothing on top would be a t-shirt (with sleeves and covered shoulders), a hoodie 

(e.g. leaver’s hoodie) or jumper, then a waterproof coat/cagoule.  Please try to avoid 

jeans as they will be extremely slow to dry and uncomfortable if they get wet.  We 

will encourage your child to take their PE kit home today if they need jogging 

bottoms or trainers from it.  

Things to bring 

• Lunch and snacks 

• Water (2 bottles would be good; can be refilled during the day) 

• Waterproof coat 

• Sun cream (fingers crossed for a sunny day) 
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• Sun hat 

• A small backpack to put everything in  

• Fleece or jumper   

What not to bring 

• Money (there’s no shop!) 

• Phones (as usual children are not allowed phones) 

• Camera (we will take lots of photos to share on website/Twitter!) 

We look forward to a fantastic trip! 

 

The Year 6 Team  


